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Pawnee City burglary being investigated
(KLZA)--The Pawnee County Sheriff's Office is investigating a break-in at Pete's
Pharmacy in Pawnee City.

Few details have been released as the case remains under investigation.

The break-in occurred between Saturday night December 28th and Monday
morning, December 30 when the store reopened.

A large quantity of medications were taken. A value of what was taken has not
been determined.
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